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In this issue:
· Education Outreach Program Shared with Sacramento Regional Transit
· Media Inquiry into Metro Rapid Bus vs. SUV Accident


	Education Outreach Program Shared with Sacramento Regional Transit

After researching a number of transit agency programs, Sacramento Regional Transit (SRT) selected our Transit Safety Education Program as the quality benchmark for education and outreach.  As a result, our Program Manager, Barbara Burns, conducted a three hour seminar for SRT members on the origins, development and implementation of our safety outreach program emphasizing how a program like ours can be developed that will deliver the message in a cost effective manner. 

Participants included SRT’s executive management team, including the General Manager, Chief Operating Officer, Director of Planning, Assistant General Manager of Planning and Transit System Development, and the Public Information Officer.  
Media Inquiry into Metro Rapid Bus vs. SUV Accident

This morning at about 10:00 a.m., a Metro Rapid Bus (Line 720) was involved in an accident with an SUV at 5th Street and Central Avenue in downtown Los Angeles.  The SUV was traveling southbound on Central and apparently ran a stop sign and struck the right-front section of the bus.  There were approximately 30 to 40 patrons on the bus at the time of the accident and 14 claimed injuries.  The injuries were mostly minor with seven patrons transported to area hospitals and seven treated at the scene.  The accident is currently under investigation.  Media Relations staff responded to the scene to assist news media that included KTTV, Channel 52 and the Los Angeles Times.  Stories may run on the accident tonight and tomorrow.
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